
 
 
 
 
 

Dec. 17, 2012 
 
 
Rose Liquor Collecting Donations for Neighbors Foundation 
 
The Rose Liquor Store on Love Road invites Islanders to drop off non-perishable food, 
toiletries and household supplies to be distributed by the Grand Island Neighbors 
Foundation.   The Foundation is an all-volunteer organization that assists Grand Islanders 
in temporary need of help.  Donations are tax deductible. 
 
Store manager Dave Dulak has made space available for a collection box where donors 
may place the items, and urges all Islanders to pitch in and help other Islanders in need, 
especially during this Holiday Season. 
 
Cash donations are also welcome.  Mail a check to Neighbors Foundation, P. O. Box 155, 
Grand Island NY 14072 or donate with a major credit card by visiting the Foundation’s 
website:  www.gineighbors.org  and click the "Donate Now" button. 
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